
 
 

   
 

  

FOR RELEASE: November 13, 2024 

High Performance Expo Housing Accommodations Now Available 
 Exclusive discount rates available at the best hotels 

 
CHARLOTTE, NC – The High Performance Expo (HPX) announced today exhibitors and attendees 
can now reserve their housing accommodations for the inaugural June 2025 show. Show exhibitors 
and attendees can receive guaranteed low rates on a wide range of hotel properties located in 
downtown Charlotte and all are within walking distance of the Charlotte Convention Center.  

These discounted rates are only available for reservations made on or before May 13, 2025, or until 
the rates are sold out – whichever is first. The deadline to request a group room block is April 4, 
2025. It is anticipated these blocks will sell out quickly, so exhibitors and attendees alike are 
encouraged to book early.  

The list of downtown Charlotte hotels oWering discounted accommodations for HPX exhibitors and 
attendees includes reputable properties at a variety of amenity levels and price points. The 
participating hotels include: 

• Element Charlotte Uptown 
• Embassy Suites Charlotte Uptown 
• Fairfield Inn and Suites Charlotte Uptown 
• Hampton Inn and Suites Charlotte Uptown 
• Hilton Charlotte Uptown 
• Hilton Garden Inn Charlotte Uptown 
• JW Marriott Charlotte 

 
To book hotel accommodations for the 2025 High Performance Expo, please click on the following 
link: https://book.passkey.com/go/HPX2025 
 
“HPX has negotiated exclusive discounted nightly rates at several of the best hotels in downtown 
Charlotte,” said Dana Teague, HPX general manager. “We considered both our exhibitors’ and 
attendees’ accessibility and curated just the right properties – all within walking distance – at a 
variety of price-points.” 
 
The inaugural High Performance Expo (HPX), the exclusive business and enthusiast show hosted by 
the North Carolina Motorsports Association (NCMA), will be held from June 3-5, 2025, at the 
Charlotte Convention Center (CCC), followed by area-wide enthusiast activities. The event will 
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bring together all segments of the automotive aftermarket community for the first time in the heart 
of the auto racing industry.  

Show registration will begin in early January 2025. 

To get additional information about HPX 2025, go to www.TheHPX.com. HPX is on Instagram 
@HighPerformanceExpo, and @TheHPX on X, YouTube, LinkedIn and Facebook.  

### 

About the High Performance Expo 

HPX’s mission is to advance the automotive industry, racing, and the high-performance lifestyle. 
The High Performance Expo is dedicated to advancing the business of the automotive aftermarket. 
HPX will be a modern customer-focused expo for the car enthusiast and professional. The first HPX 
is scheduled for June 3-5, 2025, in Charlotte. 

About the North Carolina Motorsports Association (NCMA) 

NCMA is the leading organization for motorsports in North Carolina. NCMA is committed to 
promoting, preserving and advancing this thrilling sport. Founded in 2002 to promote and serve the 
motorsports community in North Carolina, the association has members that range from race 
teams and tracks to attorneys and accountants. Its mission includes legislative representation at 
the state level to ensure that the industry’s best interests are served. NCMA also oWers 
opportunities for members to interact as well as attend seminars that benefit the self-employed as 
well as large corporations. 
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